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Newcastle Emlyn Town Council 
 

The finance committee met in the Council Chambers on Monday 27th July at 6pm. 
Present:  Cllr Cefin Evans, Cllr Hazel Evans, Cllr Alan Jones and Mrs Vanessa Owens 
(Clerk). 
 
Apologies were received from Cllr Peter Lewis 
 
In the absence of Cllr Lewis, Cllr Cefin Evans chaired the meeting. 
 
Cllr Alan Jones declared his interests relating to the grants. 
 
The clerk supplied a monthly budget sheet which was discussed: 
Attic theatre is to be invoiced for this years rent; electric meters to be emptied as soon as 
possible; clerk to find out if it is still necessary to have paid cheques from the bank; clerk 
to look into specialist cctv insurance; vacant unit to be readvertised. 
 
The grant requests carried forward from the July meeting were discussed.  It was agreed 
to give £200 each to Teifiside show, Newcastle Emlyn Swimming Pool committee and 
HUTS. 
 
The meeting had been called to primarily discuss the clerks salary.  Due to the absence of 
the Mayor it was agreed to hold another meeting on Wednesday 5th August and the clerk 
to submit a report for consideration. 
Clerk advised the committee that due to her no longer being employed by Ceredigion 
County Council as of April her tax code has now changed and her salary from Newcastle 
Emlyn Town Council can now be paid gross. 
 
Payments agreed: 
£101.58 S V Owens – back pay 
£60.00 One Voice Wales conference. 
 
There being no further business the meeting was closed at 6:50pm 
 
 
 
Signed___________________________________  Date___________________ 
Minutes Ref:21 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 


